
Tell us what role the University of Manitoba will play in society in 2021.

Submit your vision for the future of the university by September 21st,  
and you could be chosen to join U of M President David Barnard  
at the Association of Universities and Colleges of Canada (AUCC)  
centennial membership meeting in Montreal on October 25 and 26, 2011. 

Open to all current U of M students.

For more information, and to learn how to submit your vision, please visit:  
umanitoba.ca/student/leader
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an opportunity to represent the U of M in Montreal 


